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The George Hotel, St George's Square, Huddersfield, HD1 1JA
 
We have reviewed the proposal for the redevelopment of the George Hotel, Huddersfield. The development
is proposed to reopen and re-establish the Hotel as an asset in the centre of the town.  The proposed works
will involve significant change to the hotel to enable it to function in the modern market. The Heritage
Statement that has been submitted with the application this outlines the history of the hotel, the surviving
elements of the original and early hotel, and the proposed works.
 
We do not recommend that any additional archaeological works are required, based on the current plans .
 
Yours
 
Glyn 
 
 
 

 
Glyn Davies | Senior Archaeological Officer
| t:  0113 3782249
| e: Glyn.Davies@wyjs.org.uk
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